
From: Elspeth Ingleby
To: Hilary Saunders
Cc: Planning
Subject: NYM/2019/0629/NM - Brickyard Cottage
Date: 30 September 2019 15:17:28

Dear Hilary,
 
I have no objection to the window alterations proposed, however the detail of lighting
submitted would appear to be improperly shielded given the remote location of this
property. Although stated that “Proposed external light to cast downlight only”  the image of light
type submitted clearly shows the bulb projecting below the shielding so as to permit spill
of light at least up to 90o away from the wall. The property is elevated and so
particularly on the east face this could lead to considerable light spill and impact on
wildlife (such as bat foraging) and local dark skies. A light where the bulb is fully
shielded from horizontal spill (so as to allow light to project no more than 30-45o from
the vertical) would seem more appropriate in this setting.
 
Many thanks,
 
Elspeth
 
Elspeth Ingleby MACantab ACIEEM

Ecologist
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York YO62 5BP
Telephone: 01439 772700
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From: Planning
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2019/0629/NM - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from Building Conservation at

The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York, YO62 5BP, via email: building@northyorkmoors.org.uk
Date: 25 September 2019 15:55:31

Comments made by Building Conservation of The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP
via email: building@northyorkmoors.org.uk
Phone: 01439 772700
Fax: 01439 770691
EMail: building@northyorkmoors.org.uk
Preferred Method of Contact is: Post

Comment Type is No additional comments
Letter ID: 531006
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From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2019/0629/NM
Date: 26 September 2019 10:32:49

Good Morning,

Planning application NYM/2019/0629/NM

The Council object to this application on the grounds that the flue
protruding from the roof is not in keeping with the original building.
Out of respect for the age of the building a chimney would be
preferred. Also concerns have been raised over the size of the gable
end window.

Kind regards,
Stephanie Glasby

Fylingdales Parish Council Clerk
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